
North Allen Road “Good Neighbor” Policy

As Amana West Crew members, we commit to being considerate and caring and responsible for
what we say and do. We ask all families and visitors to the Girl Scouts Mableton Service Center
(MSC) and Camp Timber Ridge/Amana West Campus (CTR) to abide by the following guidelines to
ensure we are being good neighbors to the residents of our North Allen Road neighborhood:

✔ Drive at a speed of no more than 25 miles per hour on North Allen Road.

✔ Deposit all trash in proper receptacles. Do not litter.

✔ Be on the lookout for walkers, joggers or children at play. Recognize that you are driving
through a residential area.

✔ Take care not to drive onto the front lawn of any home or over landscaping.

✔ Do not use private driveways as a turn-around. Use the MSC parking lot or entry to CTR for
this purpose as appropriate.

✔ Refrain from playing car radios at a high volume or otherwise making loud noises.

✔ Don’t text and drive or use cell phones without a hands-free device.

✔ Recognize that North Allen Road is narrow. Share the road and be courteous when passing
vehicles traveling in the opposite direction.

Thank you for doing your part to help Amana West be a good neighbor!


